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Randy and Yvonne,

I wanted to summarize the conversation that Jason and I had with Kyle and KC on the ISLOCA questions.

" In response to my concern of the licensee responding vaguely to our ISLOCA questions- Kyle and KC
came up with the idea to rewrite the questions so that they are a summary of what the ISLOCA
scenario is going to look like and the assumptions we are using. This way we are telling the licensee
what we are going to do. If we do not get a response within a reasonable amount of time we-will let
them know that we are moving forward with these assumptions. I am expecting this write-up from Kyle
Monday morning.

* It was discussed that the ISLOCA analysis calculations do not need to be held up waiting for responses
from the licensee

" There was some concern over scope creep of what we want to send the licensee between KC and Kyle
in regards to assumed Operator Actions. The path forward is that KC will write it out (15 minutes) and
the SOARCA team will decide if it should stay in before we send it out.

I understand there has been some discussion on the ISLOCA questions dragging out the ISLOCA
calculation.., based on my discussions with Kyle and KC I believe that work can go on concurrently without
waiting on sending out the questions. Please note that I am trying to balance out the need to go to the licensee
once and getting an adequate response from the licensee. Some recent examinations by Kyle have raised
some new pressing questions for the licensee and it is hoped that by summarizing the assumptions for the
ISLOCA scenario we can achieve a good balance.

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
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